
Telephone: 250.828.9734       Address: 200-330 Chief Alex Thomas Way, Kamloops B.C., V2H 1H1                                   Fax: 778.644.5115 
Email: debra.mcneil@ttes.ca 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Is your child up to date on the BC immunization Program?  

Yes/no/unknown. 

If you have answered no, please let us know when you have updated your child’s immunization so that 

we may update your file. 

 

 

Please sign and date here____________________________________________ 

 

 

Kukwstsetselp 

In Friendship, Little Fawn Nursery Staff 

 

 

 


